October 17, 2017

Dear Elaine:

This letter is to notify the Berlin City Council that due to lack of funds, the Beth Israel Cemetery will be turned over to the city effective immediately. This is with the understanding that the existing Jewish developed area will remain strictly as a Jewish cemetery abiding by Jewish law. The Jewish area has approximately seven available lots with four graves in each lot and could be purchased from the city by Jewish families. This area is divided by a road and is separate from the undeveloped lower area which has approximately forty lots with four graves in each and could be purchased from the city by people of any faith.

I am enclosing a map of the Beth Israel Cemetery and an Association Book with deeds and maps from the years 1906-2010. If you have any questions, please contact me at 603-569-2315 or Ed Bryant at 603-752-1344.

Best regards-

Vivian Isaacson, Acting Secretary for Fred Isaacson

Vivian Isaacson

25 N. Kenney Shore

Wolfeboro, NH 03894